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In an effort to establish International Society of Gynecologic Endoscopy (ISGE)’s presence in 

China and to attract more members, The ISGE organized three very successful Minimally 

Invasive Gynecology conferences in China in partnership with China Association of Maternal 

and Child Health Care (http://www.cmcha.org), and Chinese Obstetrician and Gynecologist 

Association (COGA, http://www.coga.org.cn/). 

On May  6th, 2018, the "2018 Hess Core China-US-Canada International Minimally Invasive 

Gynecology Technology Forum & ISGE Fuzhou Summit" was  jointly sponsored by ISGE,  China 

http://www.cmcha.org/
http://www.coga.org.cn/


Association of Maternal and Child Health Care, and Fujian Women and Children Hospital 

(http://www.fjsfy.com/). 

This meeting was attended by more than 500 Chinese gynecologists. The ISGE faculty, Drs. 

Resad Pasic and Robert Zurawin presented lectures and performed two live surgeries. There has 

obvious interest among Chinese colleagues for ISGE activities. We discussed the possibility of 

setting up the ISGE training Center at Fujian Women and Children Center. Fujian Women and 

Children Center is in the process of building a brand new 2000- bed hospital, which include 

MIGS training facility that could be an ideal place for ISGE training partnership. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

On May 9th, 2018 The Shenzhen China summit of the International Society of Gynecologic 

Endoscopy (ISGE)  took place. Shenzhen is a modern metropolis located in South Eastern China 

that links Hong Kong to China’s mainland. 

 The “2018 Shenzhen ISGE Minimally Invasive Gynecologic summit" was  taken placed on May 

9th, 2018; and jointly sponsored by Chinese Medical Doctor Association (CMDA)/Chinese 

Obstetrician and Gynecologist Association (COGA , Shenzhen Maternity & Child Health Care 

Center, Shenzhen Medical Association, and Mega Fu Medical International Services. This 

meeting attracted more than 400 delegates, who attended lectures by the ISGE and 

distinguished domestic Chinese faculties, and watched live surgeries performed by Drs. Resad 

Pasic and Robert Zurawin with Chief of Gynecologist from Shenzhen Maternity & Child Health 

Care Center. One of the esteemed faculties at this meeting was Dr. Jinghe Lang, who is the 

president of COGA. Dr. Pasic had very fruitful discussion with Dr. Lang and plan to organize Joint 

meeting of ISGE and COGA in Shenzhen in 2019.  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 

After Shenzhen, our group moved to the ancient city of Xi’an, capital and the largest city of 

Shaanxi Province in Central China, once known as Chang’an (Eternal Place). It marks the eastern 

end of the “silk road” and was home to Zhou, Quin, Han and Tang dynasties.  Xi’an is the home 

of famous terra cotta worriers, archeological site representing thousands of life-size, hand-

molded figures buried with China’s first emperor Quin Shi Huang. 

On May 11th, our group had the meeting with the officials and faculties of the Xi’an Medical 

University Affiliated First Hospital where we presented lectures and performed live surgeries to 

teach local physicians about MIGS.  



 

 



 

 

 


